ON BEHALF OF THE SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF

PUBLIC SAFETY, I WISH TO EXPRESS OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY

UPON THE LOSS OF A MEMBER OF YOUR FAMILY.
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Commander
South Carolina Highway Patrol

The South Carolina Department of Public Safety maintains a highway fatality
memorial page on our website, www.scdps.gov/fhf, to help you honor your lost
loved one. We also provide assistance to families who have lost loved ones in motor

vehicle related collisions through the Families of Highway Fatalities program.

Please contact the Families of Highway Fatalities Coordinator at (803) 896-8171 or
familiesofthwyfatalities@scdps.gov for more information on these programs.
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WITH SINCERE SYMPATHY

Document included in agency's February 17, 2017 letter to the Oversight Subcommittee





